
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
  

 

neighbourhood plans 

From: DERMOTT FLEMING 
Sent: 18 December 2017 09:13 
To: neighbourhood plans 
Subject: Goodrington Village Green.

 To whom it may concern. 

I wish to place on record the following statement. 

I fully support the inclusion of the designation of Goodrington Village Green as a local Greenspace as proposed by 
the Paignton Neighbourhood Plan and do not support the objections previously raised by the council and Torbay 
Development Agency. 

My objections are not based on the NIMBY principle but on the following:traffic pollution and air quality as a 
result,litter pollution.imapact on the NHS,local doctor surgeries and schools. 

You as a council are not alone insofar as when building houses you DO NOT build the community.The only item we 
see more of is ' To Let ' signs as the houses are purchased as second and third homes. 

Many thanks 

Dermott Fleming 
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